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February 8, 2017

John Mason

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
3911 Fish Hatchery Road

Fitchburg, WI 53711

Subject:  Dick's Car Care — Bid Deferment Request for additional groundwater monitoring.
BRRTS #: 03-57-258614, PECFA #: 53913-2101-20

Dear Mr. Mason,

At the states request, a bid deferment (using Usual & Customary schedule of charges) is being
submitted for the subject property located at 620 Broadway Street in Baraboo, Wisconsin. The
workscope will include: [1] two quarterly groundwater sampling events from all site wells (MW-2, -3,
and PZ-1) for PVOC, Napthalene, EDB, and 1,2-DCA including water levels from the neighboring
Smith Oil Service site wells MW-6, -7, -8, PZ-5, and PZ-8, and [2] compile report. Costs are as

follows:

Groundwater Monitoring (2 events) $1,837.92
Laboratory Analysis $ 350.32
Groundwater Monitoring Report $ 823.73
Change Order Request $ 381.78

Total $3,393.75

METCO is requesting a bid deferment in the amount of $3,393.75. Upon state approval of the
proposed workscope and budget, METCO will proceed with the site investigation.

Attached is a draft standardized invoice form for the above workscope as required.

Should you have any questions, comments, or recommendations please contact me at our La Crosse
office (608) 781-8879 or email at jasonp@metcohqg.com.

Sincerely,

P
Jason T. Powell
Staff Scientist
Attachment

c: Dave Christian — Client
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